
24 November 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

You may be aware from government and news reports that cases of Covid-19 amongst

school aged children are currently high and we have received the attached guidance from

the Local Authority with regard to measures in school including the continuation of regular

testing and the wearing of face coverings in communal areas until at least the end of term.

We have identified the following areas where face coverings should be worn in accordance

with this guidance unless there is an exemption, for which students have been issued passes

so as not to be challenged.

- Assemblies

- Lining up in the dining hall

- P16 Communal areas

- Travel to and from school on the buses

As a school we have had a significant number of cases and although these have fallen in

recent weeks we seek to protect your child and the wider community with these measures

in the run up to the Christmas break.

Please could we ask that you ensure your child follows this guidance and has a face covering

every day whilst on campus.

Yours sincerely

W Teece

Headteacher


